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Good morning Mr. Aguilar,
 
I’m confirming at yesterday’s Legislative Hearing for the appealed Special Tax Assessment for
property at 575 BRAINERD AVENUE. (File No. J2204E, Assessment No. 228303) has been laid
over to Tuesday, January 18, 2021 via telephone between 10 and 11:30 am.
 
Staff will also schedule your other pending assessment for that same day and timeframe.
Please note the incoming number from the City shows up as 612-315-7905 so please make sure to
answer.
 
Please let me know if you have any questions,
Joanna
 
 
 
 

Joanna Zimny
Legislative Hearing Executive Assistant 
Legislative Hearing Office
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